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4 March 2013 
 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

EXTENSION OF FARMIN AGREEMENT AND DRILLING PROGRAM ON MOUNT 
HOPE PROJECT  

 
 
The Directors of Central West Gold NL (“CWG”) are pleased to announce that they 
have extended the time to expend the initial exploration expenditure on the Farmin 
Agreement with Fisher Resources Pty Ltd (“Fisher”) until 19 September 2013.  The 
initial agreement, announced in March 2012, required an amount of $200,000 to be 
expended within the first 12 months of the agreement.  The Farmin Agreement with 
Fisher covers the Mount Hope (EL 6837) and Main Road (EL 8058, formerly ELA 
4360) tenements. 
 
 
The Directors also announce that Fisher have informed CWG that a drilling program 
will commence this week on the Mount Hope project (EL 6837). The drilling program 
approved allows for up 15 RC drill holes (approximately 2,800m) on EL 6837, and in 
the first part of the drilling program Fisher intend to drill 9 holes (approximately 
1,200m).  
 
Fisher have advised that the aim of this program is to validate historical drilling and 
the existing 3D model of the Mt Solitary gold zone, so it may potentially meet future 
requirements of the JORC code, and to also test down dip extensions and along 
strike. 
 
 
 
Max Davis  
Company Secretary 


